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OVINGHAM RAILWAY STATION REFRESH WORKS 
APRIL - MAY 2022 

As part of the Station Refresh program, $10 million, jointly funded (50:50) by the Australian and 
South Australian governments, has been committed to upgrading the Ovingham Railway Station. 
The PTP Alliance is delivering the upgrade, as part of the Ovingham Level Crossing Removal Project. 

What is being delivered? 
The Ovingham Railway Station refresh will improve the user experience and station access. It will include:  

• new shelters, seating and bins;  
• improved fencing, platforms and access paths;  
• improved communication equipment and lighting;  
• new Closed-Circuit Television (CCTV); and  
• landscaping and new on-street carparks along Devonport Terrace.  

Upcoming works 
For the remainder of April and May 2022, construction works will be undertaken at the Ovingham Railway Station. 

Activities will include: 

• delivery of materials and machinery to the area; 
• excavation of ground material via vacuum trucks; 
• completion of the new station footings; 
• removal of existing and installation of the new station platform ramps; 
• installation of conduits and cables for electrical equipment;   
• formwork, reinforcement and concrete pour works for new platform; and 
• removal of excavated material from site. 

What to expect 
Hours of work 

From Friday, 15 April 2022 until Monday, 25 April 2022, works will occur daily between 2am and 9am (weather 
permitting).  

From Monday, 25 April 2022 until Monday, 9 May 2022, day and night works will occur continuously around the 
clock (weather permitting).  

Works are being scheduled in conjunction with testing and commissioning currently underway as part of the Gawler 
Rail Electrification Project.  The Ovingham Railway Station refresh is expected to be completed in late 2022. 
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Traffic changes 

To safely facilitate these works, speed and parking restrictions will be in place along Devonport Terrace. There will 
also be an increase in vehicle movements along Exeter Terrace. 

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works wherever possible, with advance notice provided if 
there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access. 

Please observe speed limits and traffic controllers when travelling through the area. 

Public Transport 

There is no change to public transport services and substitute buses will continue to service the Gawler rail 
line. For further information regarding public transport, please visit www.adelaidemetro.com.au  

Pedestrian and cyclist access changes 

Some temporary pedestrian detours will be in place around the works site and pedestrians are advised to 
follow directional signage. Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to the community. 

Noise and vibration 

Trucks, concrete saws, excavators, tippers, concrete pumps, compaction equipment and lighting towers will be used 
during these works.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 
managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents as much as practically possible. 

For more information  
If you have any questions, please phone the PTP Alliance on 1300 613 533 or email ovinghamcrossing@ptpa.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/
mailto:ovinghamcrossing@ptpa.com.au

	OVINGHAM RAILWAY STATION REFRESH WORKS
	APRIL - MAY 2022
	What is being delivered?
	Upcoming works
	What to expect
	For more information



